
  
                                       
          
 
          
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Message from the Acting Principal 
 
The year has come to a close with the presentation of many awards and celebrations of 
achievements. Students have worked hard and should be congratulated on such a 
successful year.  
 
I would like to acknowledge the dedication and commitment of each staff member. They 
endeavor to ensure the growth and development of every child here at Harcourt and to 
continually travel along their own path of professional development. 
 
Thank you also goes to the community for engaging with our learning environment  and 
sharing skills, expertise and ideas. It has been wonderful getting to know many of the 
Harcourt families and working with the Parent and Citizen committee.  
 
I wish everyone a restful and relaxing time with their families over the next few weeks and 
look forward to the exciting adventures 2017 will bring. 
 
Mrs Holt  
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Congratulations to the following students who received an award at 
assembly. 
 

Class Week 8 

KB Mason, Ashvika 

KG Callisto, Herman 

KP Beryl, Brie 

KR Scarlett, Anand 

K/1S Arnisha, Brian 

1C Joanne, Patrick 

 1E Yu Tong, Hong Ru, NgweSin 

1G Aiden, Eric 

2V Chloe, Xarif 

2B Jongsuk, Kristian 

2T Ryan, Yichen 

3H Safwan, Brendan 

3N Ian, Chaw Suu 

3/4E Tyson, Chloe 
3/4W Claire, Chris 

4C Mia, Kevin 

4R Yeram, Brian 

5C Sani-e Zahra, Tiara 

5F  Raita, Saira 

5/6W Anai, Kevin 

6H Ianthe 

6N Cecilia 

What’s On, 2016 

Dec 12 Presentation Day 

Dec 16 School Concludes for 2016 

Jan 30 1-6 students return 

Jan 31 Kindergarten begin 

 
 



 

 

 

       Kindergarten Red Art 

As we prepare for the end of the year, Kindergarten Red students are 

starting to take their beautiful artworks home. We have made an artwork 

for each letter of the alphabet. Here are some pictures and comments 

from students: 

Emilia: “I liked ripping pieces of tissue paper to make the vase pretty” 

Scarlett: “It was fun using paint and glitter to make our octopus pictures” 

Johnson: “I am good at colouring and cutting out” 

Ena: “I helped my friends to fold the cat’s ears” 

 

 

 

 

 



KOREAN PERFORMANCE 

 
 

 

 Our wonderful Korean mothers danced at our final ROSE 

Assembly in 2016. Thank you for your fantastic entertainment. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

WE LOVE READING AT HARCOURT! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some wonderful students 
in Year One have been 
working with Mrs Law and 
had a very successful year 
with their reading and 
writing. Well done! 



5C have been busy  
with the countdown to Christmas. 
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We have been making paper mache puppets in CAPA time... 

... and doing string art and  
making stained glass windows for Christmas craft. 

Merry Christmas from 5 C 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Celebrating the Year 6 Farewell, a wonderful night had by all. 



 
 

 
  

This year’s Boxercise at Harcourt Public School has provided fitness sessions to our 

students. This was a great success, as it was great fun and built student confidence 

throughout the sessions.  

The class structure for each session involved: 

Warm-Up. Lasting 8-10 minutes which includes performing different basic boxing 

footwork patterns and initial warm-up is to prepare the mind for the workout ahead. 

Main Activity. Activities which developed their strength, endurance (both aerobic and 

anaerobic), flexibility and coordination.  

Cool Down: Promoted recovery and return the body to a pre-exercise or pre-workout 

level. This takes the form of five minutes of easy exercise followed by about five 

minutes of stretching. Static stretching and developmental stretching are utilised. 

In our final session of Boxercise, students participated in a dress- up game. This was 

similar to captain ball, where students were in teams and had to take turns in 

choosing a costume.  



 

Harcourt Christmas  
Carols 2016 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Best wishes for a happy and safe 
festive season. 
See you back at school on 
Monday 30th January, 2017 

From all of us at 
Harcourt PS 

 
Ho, ho, ho !! 



 



 


